NEW SEASON AT LOCAL
SCHOOL BRINGS IN MOVIE STAR

The Pottstown Dance Theatre, located
at 72 W. Main St., Pottstown, will begin
the 2022-23 School Year on September 12,
2022. The faculty and staff have great
things planned for the year:

e Masterclass with Fosse Dancer,
Gary Flannery on Oct. 22 from 2-3:30 pm.
Gary was in the original cast of many of
Bob Fosse’s greatest works and is a
featured dancer in the Oscar winning
movie, “All That Jazz”! This class is for
dancers that are at least an intermediate
level, and it is FREE to those registered at
Pottstown Dance Theatre. Other dancers
may attend for $30. There is SOME
ROOM for those who only want to
observe. Proof of vaccination is required.

e Fall Festival on Oct. 23, 2022. We will
have members of our Rep Ensemble
performing as well as games and fun
Fall/Halloween activities. There will be
pumpkin ring tosses, fishing for apples,
pin the nose on the Jack O Lantern, Jack
O Lantern painting and more with prizes
alongside cider, apple pie, and caramel
pie. This will serve as a fundraiser for our
larger productions and will run in the
afternoon on the studio’s back lot! Call for
details.

e “The Nutcracker” scheduled for
Dec. 10 and Dec. 11 at Boyertown Area
High School. Dancers begin rehearsals on

Gary Flannery with two back up dancers
performing “Dancing Man.” Flannery is a
featured dancer in the Oscar winning film
“All That Jazz" and is doing a masterclass at
Pottstown Dance Theatre this fall.
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The legendary Bob Fosse (center) and
Gary Flannery (left).

September 10 and work diligently up
until the performance that puts everyone
in a great Holiday Spirit! Mark your
calendars to see the BEST Nutcracker
production in the area under the direction
of international dance artist, Michelle
Jones Wurtz.

The studio is hosting an Open House
and Registration event on Wednesday
August 31, from 5-8 pm. Come see the
newly decorated space and meet some
of the staff. Enjoy a snack and get
registered at the ONLY SCHOOL IN
THE REGION THAT HAS DANCED
IN POLAND, AT CARNEGIE HALL,
AT LINCOLN CENTER, AND AT THE
2012 LONDON OLYMPICS! We're
planning a 2024 trip to perform in Paris,
France at the start of those Olympic
Games! Call us 610.323.2569 or visit our
website at www.pottstowndance.com
for more information!
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